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Mr. James J. Hastings

Deputy Director

Nixon Presidential Materials Project
National Archives and Records Service
General Services Administration
Washington DC 20408

Dear Mr, Hastings:

Reference is made to your letter, dated January 27, 19%83, to

Robert M. Yahn of my staff requesting assistance in locating the
White House files of Egil Krogh. A search of Department of Justice
(DOJ) records has failed to locate the missing files.

While' our search centered cn current staff in the Office of the
Deputy Attorney General, the Criminal Division and the Federal
Bureau of Investigation, it included inguiries to a numher of
individuals formerly emploved at DOJ during the Watergate era.
Receipt and review of these files at various points in DOJ during
1973 and 1974 was confirmed. However, we have no remaining leads
a4s to where the Krogh records were transferred after their use by
DOJ officials in May 1974 or where they are currently housed.

My office will continue to pursue any additional information that
may develop on this subject and advise you immediarely of any
positive results. We share your concern that these files be

located and transferred to the National Archives as soon as possible.

Sincerely,
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Terry penzellar Director
Library Staff

Qffice of Information Technology
Justice Management Division
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